
WALKER FIELD 
AIRPORT BOARD STUDY SESSION 

HELD MARCH 21, 1968, GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

The study session convened at 7:30 P. M. Board members present 

were: Ed Lamm, Paul Heidel, Clyde Lowe, Ed McCormack, Ray Meacham, 
and Hero Wright. 	Also present were 	Dave Palo, Gus Byrom, 
Dick Gray, and W. 	J. 	Anderies. 

Gus Byrom presented a list of major projects as follows: 

LOCAL 	 F.A.A. 
ITEM 	 FUNDS 	 53.3% 	 TOTAL 

3000' 	R/W Extension $ 	420,000 $ 	480,000 $ 	900,000 

3000' 	T/W Extension $ 	188,000 $ 	214,000 $ 	402,000 

Move Navaids, Add A.L.S. $ 	98,000 $ 	112,000 $ 	210,000 

Terminal $ 	500,000 $ 	500,000 

Parking Lot $ 	85,000 $ 	85,000 

Horizon Drive, Etc. $ 	100,000 $ 	100,000 

Terminal 	Ramp $ 	353,000 $ 	404,000 $ 	757,000 

R/W 4/22 	6000 x 1501 /9 $ 	374,000 S 	426,000 $ 	800,000 

T/W 4/22 	6000 x 75'/9 $ 	187,000 $ 	213,000 $ 	400,000 

$2,305,000 $1,849,000 $4,154,000 

Gus Byrom stated that the costs given are high and will probably 

be less. 

Gus felt that we should plan for the runway extension in 1969 as 

it was too late this year. 

Landing fees presently bring in $30,000 per year. Raising the fee 

to l 0t per 1,000 will bring in $60,000, He felt that the cost of a 

new terminal will be somewhere in the range of $500,000 0  there was 

also some talk of $750,000. 

Mr. Byrom mentioned that the people from APCOA would be in to 
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discuss terminal parking on the 8th of April. 

Herb Wright mentioned that we need to arrive at a projected income 

to feel reasonably safe in establishing prices, once the prices are 

established we should call in the airlines. 

Mr. Anderson of Air Photo Survey and Global Engineering prepared 

a proposal of mapping and drainage area study as follows: 

Plan A 	$7,700.000  for two foot contours, drainage, their 

estimates of fill quantities 

Plan B 	$9,200.00„ it included all of Plan A plus the Master 

Plan updated, 

Meeting adjourned. 

Edwin S. Lamm, Chairman 	 W. J. Anderies, Secretary 
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